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MAY 29, 2019

Attached are questions and answers from providers concerning the recent Department
Transmittal No. 25 concerning lab services and SUD IOP/PHP services.

Click here to access Transmittal No 25 FAQ.pdf.

Further questions or comments can be sent to mdh.mabehavioralhealth@maryland.gov.
 
 

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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